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Kingdom Greetings Pastor! 
 

 

We're excited about the 2017-2019 Session of the Advance Ministry Institute (AMI)! This letter is to 
inform you that one of your parishioners has registered to be trained at the AMI. We are mandated to 
equip the Body of Christ in their specific areas of ministry and calling. This is not an attempt to 
proselytize, but to fulfill our mandate to equip the Body of Christ. The AMI has several areas of focus, 
the 5-Fold Minister, Administrative Helps in the Body and the 7 Kingdoms (Church, Family, Education, 
Media, Arts/Entertainment, Gov't, and Business). At the end this next session the student will be 
eligible for a Bachelor Degree, Associates Degree, Licensure and/or Ordination depending on which 
option they have chosen. 
 

I believe this to be a great opportunity for your parishioner to grow and be better equipped to serve. 
Please accept this letter in the spirit of teamwork. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't 
hesitate to call or email me.  
 

 

Excited,  
 

 

 

Dr. Benjamin T. Moore, III 
Founder & President 
 

 


